
Candidate Bios

David Mulholland, P.E. Dave is an Iowa native with a bachelor of science degree in civil engineering from Iowa
State University.  He is currently employed as a licensed professional engineer with
Snyder and Associates in Ankeny, Iowa.  Dave has 28 years of experience in various
aspects of civil engineering including preliminary bridge design, hydraulic\drainage
analysis and design, water supply engineering, street and highway transportation design,
residential and commercial development, construction review services and structural
design for water and wastewater facilities. Dave currently serves as Coordinating
Director on the Iowa Section ASCE board and has also served as the Associate Director.

John Puls, P.E.
John is a Project Development Engineer for GeoStabilization International. John
graduated from Iowa State University with a BS in Civil Engineering in 2007 and a MS in
Civil Engineering in 2008. John has been a practicing geotechnical engineer for the past
13 years with roles in design, project delivery, project management, and business
development. In his role at GeoStabilization, he collaborates with clients to mitigate
diverse geotechnical challenges including landslides, slope stability, ground
improvement, and foundations in the Midwest.

Ryan Morgan, P.E.
Ryan is a Senior Principal and Regional Manager of Geotechnical Services for Terracon
Consultants, Inc. based in Des Moines, Iowa. He graduated from Iowa State University
with a Bachelor of Science degree in Civil Engineering, Master of Science degree in
Geotechnical Engineering, and a Master of Business Administration degree.  Ryan is a
licensed professional engineer in the State of Iowa. Ryan has experience with
geotechnical projects of varying types throughout Iowa.  In his free time, Ryan enjoys
being outside, doing home improvement projects, and spending time with his wife, eight
year old daughter, and five year old son.

Kyle Bieghler, P.E.

Michelle Redinger, P.E.


